
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2017-18/No.34 Date- 07/10/17

To: Parents (Class 1 to Class 6)
From: The Principal
Subject: Report Card Sharing and Diwali Vacation

Dear Parents,

As we complete the first semester, we request you to be present for the parent teachers meeting and sharing
of progress report on ______________________ at Santej campus between __________________.

It is compulsory for atleast one parent to be present for the same.

Please note the Diwali vacation for students will be from 15th October 2017 to 29th October 2017. The
reopening date after the vacation will be 30th October 2017, Monday.

With Warm Regards,

Mrs.Sutapa Mishra
The Principal
Redbricks School (Class 1 to Class 6)



CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2017-18/No.34 Date- 07/10/17

To: Parents (Class 1 - Satellite Campus)
From: The Principal
Subject: Report Card Sharing and Diwali Vacation

Dear Parents,

As we complete the first semester, we request you to be present for the parent teachers meeting and sharing
of progress report on ______________________ at Satellite campus between __________________.

It is compulsory for atleast one parent to be present for the same.

Please note the Diwali vacation for students will be from 15th October 2017 to 29th October 2017. The
reopening date after the vacation will be 30th October 2017, Monday.

With Warm Regards,

Mrs.Sutapa Mishra
The Principal
Redbricks School (Class 1 to Class 6)



CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2017-18/No.34 Date- 07/10/17

To: Parents (Class 7 to Class 9)
From: The Principal
Subject: Report Card Sharing and Diwali Vacation

Dear Parents,

As we complete the first semester, we request you to be present for the parent teachers meeting and sharing
of progress report on 14th October 2017 , Saturday at Santej campus between __________________.

It is compulsory for atleast one parent to be present for the same.

Please note the Diwali vacation for students will be from 15th October 2017 to 29th October 2017. The
reopening date after the vacation will be 30th October 2017, Monday.

With Warm Regards,

Mr.Hiren Parikh
The Principal
Redbricks School (Class 7 to Class 10)


